
Student Council Meeting—November 4th  

 

Agenda: 

    I. Field Trip Request   

  II. Sports Equipment and Volleyball Matches    

III. Suggestion Box  

IV. Internet Problems 

    V. Middle School and Elementary Volunteers    

 

I. The Student Committee had received a request for a high school 

excursion. Nioosha Salimi, our Social Events Coordinator, suggested 

that the committee should visit museums and immerse the students in an 

unforgettable experience that will teach the pupils about Korean culture. 

The president of the Student Council, Tobias Paulsen Olsen, announced 

that the field trip must be educational, which led to several suggestions. 

         

II. Masha Korelina, our Sports Coordinator, was appointed by the 

president to write a report on the current equipment available at the 

Gymnasium. The committee president also proposed that the GIFS 

Volleyball team should participate in volleyball matches with local 

volleyball clubs. 

         

III. Last week, Naomi Murai was assigned to create a Suggestion Box. 

This gives GIFS students the chance to request anything that the student 

body would like, as long as it is appropriate.    



IV. The president also appealed that the school should also set up wifi-

routers to help with a stable internet connection. This has been a big 

problem in GIFS, specially because many students and teachers are 

connected to the same routers, that are placed very inconveniently.  

 

V. The Student Council is also looking for 1-2 Middle School and a 

similar number of Elementary volunteers to voice their opinions during a 

Student Council Meeting once a month. This is a spectacular chance for 

the Elementary and Middle School students to be part of the Student 

Council.     

 


